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Public Notice
Hydrant/Water System Flushing

On behalf of the Town of Erin, Ontario Clean Water Agency
operators will be performing watermain flushing for the Erin Water
System from May 17-21 for general maintenance of the water
system.

Due to sedimentation, this flushing may cause temporary
discolouration of the water. Residents are advised to check their cold
water supply before use. If discolouration occurs, please let the cold
water run until it is clear.

If you have any questions call 519.855.4407 or email
CustomerService@Erin.ca.
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